
Bill Message 

 

Beginning with your March or April invoice, you’ll notice that the name of the CenturyLink 
company providing your long distance or CLEC services changes to CenturyLink 
Communications, LLC. This is the result of an internal reorganization only, and no action is 
required of you. There will be no change to your current services, rates, terms and conditions. 
If you have any questions, please contact Customer Service at the telephone number printed 
on your bill. You may also contact your account representative or visit 
www.centurylink.com/namechange. Thank you for choosing CenturyLink for your 
communication needs—we value you as our customer. 
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